
May 27, 2019 

November 26, 2018 
 
Ms. Lara Schwarz 
Community Liaison for W.A. Johnson School 
Rotary Club of Bensenville-Wood Dale 
85 Stephanie Lane 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 
 
Dear Ms. Schwarz, 
 
Thank you and Rotary Club of Bensenville-Wood Dale for your support of $3,792.00 to 
Operation Warm. Your passion and dedication to our shared mission brings us closer to 
serving our three millionth child since we began 20 years ago.  
 
You’ve given a child in need a 
brand new colorful jacket they 
will treasure, but you’ve given a 
lot more than a coat. You’ve 
given laughter, you’ve given 
fun, and you’ve given hope. 
 
Here are some other things 
you’ve given: 

Happiness, from the many 
smiles a brand new coat brings.  

A feeling of security, from 
wearing a warm, snug coat. 

Caring, from someone else’s 
wish for their health, education and happiness. 
 
Partners like you are the heroes who give a gift of warmth to children in your community. As 
one of those grateful children told us, “We are lucky to have you, because it is very cold 
outside, and we need warm coats.” The world would be a better place if we had more 
people like you. 
 
When committed partners like Rotary Club of Bensenville-Wood Dale give more than a 
coat, you show these children that they are part of a community that cares about them. 
Thank you for your compassion and generosity. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Richard D. Sanford 
Founder & Chairman 
 



P.S. On our website, operationwarm.org, you’ll find everything you need to successfully 
raise money and give new coats to kids! I hope you’ll visit soon, and thanks again for giving. 
 
This letter serves as your receipt for $3,792.00 on Nov 15, 2018. Operation Warm is a 
501(c)(3) exempt organization, EIN 38-3663310.  

 


